
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROTHERHAM METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

Notice of Interim Review of Polling Districts, Polling Places and Polling 
Stations 

 
Rotherham Metropolitan Borough Council is carrying out an interim review of polling places in 
certain wards of the borough – Anston and Woodsetts, Brinsworth and Catcliffe, Maltby and 
Rother Vale. 
 
 
Details of the current arrangements and the Returning Officer’s proposals for changes can be 
viewed: 
 

• On the council’s website at www.rotherham.gov.uk/elections  
• At the Customer Service Centre, Riverside House, Main Street, Rotherham 

• At Aston Library & Customer Service Centre, Worksop Road, Aston 

• At Maltby Customer Service Centre, Braithwell Road, Maltby 
 
Any registered elector may make representations on the current and proposed arrangements.  We 
welcome comments and suggestions from anyone who has expertise in access for people with 
any type of disability.   
 
Where possible, people making representations should suggest alternative places that may be 
used as polling places. 
 
Representations should be made in writing by no later than Friday 29 September 2017 to 
Electoral Services by using the online form on the council’s website, or by post to Riverside 
House, Main Street, Rotherham S60 1AE, or by email to electoral.services@rotherham.gov.uk. 
 
The results of the review will be published by the Council in December 2017 and will be available 
for inspection on the council’s website and the above mentioned offices.  Persons or groups 
making submissions need to be aware that, upon completion of the review, all 
correspondence/representations received must by law, also be published. 
 
Dated 21 July 2017 
 
Sharon Kemp, Chief Executive 
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